
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 7/15/2014 11:17:01 AM

Subject: RE: Update on PDAP Council

I am available this afternoon after 2:30.

From: Schimsa, Rebecca
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 10:58 AM
To: Patel, Swati; Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Update on PDAP Council

Swati and Katherine,

Regarding the Prescription Drug Abuse Prevention Council: Please review the attached update -  with recommended 
decision points for the Governor -  that I would like to provide to the Governor this week, upon your approval. Can 
both of you meet this afternoon?

Also, I am not sure if Ted and/or Christian should also be involved -  please advise.

Thank you,

Rebecca
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